Caroline Moorhead

From: ' ' Phillippa Lane on behalf of Licensing Team
Sent: 09 July 2018 09:59

To: Caroline Moorhead

Subject: FW: Plublic Nuisance

Phillippa Lane

Senior Licensing Officer
01392 265543
phillippa.lane@exeter.qov.uk

Sent: 06 July 2018 16:14
To: Licensing Team <licensing.team @exeter.gcsx.gov.uk>
Subject: Plublic Nuisance

I just received a letter through the post exsplaining how a new restaurant (Greek Taverna) has applied for
live music until 11pm Friday and Saturday nights. I am one of the residences who live above this restaurant
I think there ia about 50 flats who most of us have young families from babies to teenagers. There is also
elderly and disabled people. Some people in this flat building suffer from mental health issues I for one
suffer from social anxiety and depression. There is also people who have come from bad pasts and this is
there first home they came to to escape. These people and myself don't need to listen to loud music our
children and elderly not being able to sleep. People suffering from depression who need quiet away from the
world people with anxiety who suffer panic attacks. I ask you to please put in a lot of thought before making
a final decision.

Thank you for your time.

Kind regards




